
IMPORTANT CUSTOMER INFORMATION 

Russian road tax 

The Russian Minister of Transport has announced the introduction of a road pricing system on Russian main 

roads, thereby increasing the number of Russian toll roads. According to the Russian transport organisation 

ASMAP, approx. 50.000 km of Russian roads will be subject to the new tax as from November 15th 2015. 

We apologise the late information on this matter. This is largely due to the lack of all the necessary details from 

the Russian authorities. 

However, it is still unclear exactly which roads will be subjected to the tolls and the cost has yet to be formally 

confirmed. 

An amount of RUR 3,75 per kilometer has been indicated, but not yet confirmed. 

Further information will follow when the final details are in place. 
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